
Our Redeemers Church Council Minutes March 5th20l9
Present were Amanda Cook, Lori Callahan, Tim Callahan and Pastor Jordan. There

was not a quorum, so no business was conducted.
Worship: There was no chrnch held on February 24h dueto the weather. Jordan will be
gone on March 24n. Jordanwill contact ttgi{i about finding someone for pulpit supply
and Lori will find someone to lead the service.
Property: Tim Callahan reported two filters were replaced on the furnace and the
overflow of fuel has been taken care of. He also reported that Bill Wieland had showed
him where some of the pew end were coming loose, possibly due to the glue drying out.
The next meeting will be on Tuesday, April 2rrd at 7:00. Meeting closed with the Lord's
Prayer.

Respectfully Submitted
Lori Callahan


